
 

 
 

The Health Trust is busy these days.   End of financial year paperwork, new 

funding rounds beginning, and a new fundraising season already underway. 

Our catering event in March raised $960 for The Colville Project.  A huge 

thank you to all involved...Tellic Evans for dropping the opportunity in the 

Trust’s lap, the motocross enthusiasts who took part, the Health Trust 

trustees who volunteered their time, supplies and delicious baking, Dr Kate 

and Richard who hosted, and the local businesses who supported us with 

donations of food and drinks.  These include Pak n Save Thames, the Four 

Square and the butcher in Coromandel, the Colville General Store and the 

Hereford n a Pickle.  

 

In the next Panui we can report on how we did at the Anzac Day breakfast. 

For now I can announce that we will be having our usual table at the 

Queen’s Birthday Weekend Colville Market, with a great selection of 

bargains and some raffles.  Money raised at  events like these helps us 

support the health services provided at the Colville Community Health 

Centre - including the clinic, Colville Rural Nursing, St John Prime, and all 

visiting health providers and trainee doctors.  So we are very grateful for the 

enthusiastic support we receive from this community.  Thank you!  

 

  


